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Parnjit Singh

From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>
Sent: 16 August 2021 20:22
To: Tony Young; Planning Planning
Subject: OBJECTION:  2021/2703/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 
19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Tony, 

We strongly object to the application for 5 metre tall antennae within the setting of the Bloomsbury 
Conservation Area. 

Rooftop plant, especially when visible, is to be resisted as impacting negatively upon views and the 
character of the host building and surrounding buildings. 

The scale of these antennae at 5 metres tall and perched at the edge of the building's rooftop is 
completely unacceptable. 

The precedent that would be set for visually obtrusive rooftop plant if approved should also be taken 
into account. 

There is very little public benefit associated with this application that would outweigh this harm. 

We therefore strongly object. 

Owen Ward 

--- 

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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On 08/07/2021 5:12 pm, Tony Young wrote: 

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/2703/P 
 
Y565803 
 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive 
this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. 
See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells 
you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 


